
 
Dear Parent, 
 

Your son has been chosen to represent his school as a Scholar Athlete 
given out by The National Football Foundation DeSantis/McDougall Fairfield 
County Chapter.  By being selected for this prestigious award your son is also a 
nominee for a $750 Scholarship to be given out at our annual Scholar Athlete 
Banquet to be held at Vazzy’s Four Season’s in Stratford Ct. on Sunday evening 
April 24, 2016 at 6:00 pm.   
 To be eligible for a Scholarship it is mandatory to fill out a special 
application.  This is included in this mailing.  If you and your son are interested 
in applying please take the time to fill out the application and send it back to 
me.  The Scholarship is based on several categories and not only on financial 
need.  It is a great honor to receive this prestigious award and we would 
encourage all scholar athletes to apply. 
 On Sunday evening February 21, 2016 at 6:30 we will have a very 
important meeting for your son and at least one parent at Vazzy’s Restaurant at 
513 Broadbridge Road, Bridgeport, Ct 06610.   The purpose of this meeting is 
to collect information and give you the opportunity to purchase tickets to the 
banquet.  You will also have the opportunity to place an ad congratulating your 
son in our program book.  We request your son come in a jacket and tie as we 
will have a photographer there to take a head and shoulder shot for the 
program book as well.  We will clarify all spellings and information needed for 
the book.  We will provide pizza and soda for all.  There is no program this 
evening so after we take care of business and you have a slice or two you are 
free to leave at anytime.  This is very important to us and the success of the 
banquet, so we really would appreciate your effort to attend.  If you cannot 
attend please send all information to me at address below. 
 We have recently added a new chapter website and encourage you to 
visit it.  We will put information and forms up on the site.  You can access the 
site by going to  www.fairfieldcountynff.com 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  All my 
information is at the bottom.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely,   John 
John Barbarotta, President NFF DeSantis/McDougall Chapter 
17 Washington Street 
Trumbull, CT 06611 
Cell # 203-395-3878 
Email- ooda@sbcglobal.net 


